

Ben & Belinda Millican

Missionanies To
Spanish Migrant &
Year Round Farm Workers
"There is Room At The Cross For You"





Orbelio Singing

PRAYER LETTER MAY - JUNE 2020

JULY 1, 2020

Dear Prayer Partners,

2020 continues to be a real challenge for churches, pastors, missionaries and all that are teaching salvation. AMEN!

We are having our three services plus a Spanish Bible Class each week. Praise our LORD JESUS CHRIST! Attendance has not been as good as before the virus. There are folks hiding from the virus still. We are still carefully cleaning, and are distancing. We have anti-virus lotion and paper to clean and dry hands as you come into the church. So far, by GOD'S GRACE no one that has attended our church in the last year has come down with it. AMEN! We have some families who have lost family members in Mexico, that are still afraid to attend here in the U.S.A.

We had a young adult, David, that received the Lord after church a Sunday ago and another young adult surrendered his life to God to serve Him (no matter where or what).

Please pray for: more souls for Christ, a dear friend, Doris Mott, who had 3 large cancer tumors removed on Monday. Doris is a great servant of God. Pray for her to recover right away. Pray for the U.S.A and all other countries with this virus. We are at a crossroad in America so pray for God's will in this virus and the political climate we now have.

Bro. Ben & Belinda

Missionaries Ben and Belinda Millican

Since 1984 serving with:

P.O. Box 519 Braselton, Georgia 30517 Ph: 706-654-2818 Web: www.MWBM.org New Testament Baptist Church 2805 Northeast Pine Island Road, Cape Coral, FL 33909-6509 (239) 997-0381 Pastor, Dr. Bill Roan

Sending Church:

Ben & Belinda Millican
P.O. Box 254 • LaBelle, FL 33975-0254 • Cell: 863-673-0782 • benmillican@mwbm.org